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Dear Parents  

Hope you enjoyed the Summer Break. It is lovely to see 
everyone back and an especially warm welcome to our 
new parents. 
 
Class Meetings 
These are important meetings because you can get to 
know more about what is happening this term in your 
child’s classroom. The meeting run from 8.45 to9.15am 
in the Clock house starting with the Foundation on 
Monday and ending with Year 4 on Friday. The teacher 
needs to go back into class after the meeting so cannot 
answer queries at the time, however, all staff are out 
after school every day to discuss matters further.  
 
Mums and Dads into School  
You should have received a letter outlining our 
curriculum event, mums and dads into school. The aim 
is to help parents understand how they can support 
their child in class. These are always very popular and 
successful so if you want to take part please let the 
office know ASAP as we have to order the food a week 
before the event.  
 
Maidenhead Advertiser Photo – 30th Sept. 
The Maidenhead Advertiser will be taking a class photo 
of Foundation for their ‘My First School’ article. 
 

School Dinners 
We have added our dinner calculator 
spreadsheet to the website this year 
to help parents work out meal costs 
over any period of time.  If you access 
the Parents tab on the main website 
page (before you sign in), then click 
on Our Office and Financial 
Procedures, the file can be found if 
you scroll to the bottom of the page. 

 
Parking  
Please remember our parking rules as this issue is so 
important to our residents. We have already had a 
complaint about parking over a resident’s drive so if you 
could adhere to our traffic code of conduct that would 
be greatly appreciated.  The code of conduct is on the 
website and will be included with the electronic version 
of the newsletter. 
 
Kiss and Drop 
Please note that you cannot do a three point turn after 
using kiss and drop as it is unsafe, blocks traffic and 
undermines the rationale of the service. It is a one way 
system. 
 
If anyone would like to help the school with our kiss and 
drop on Thursday and Friday morning please speak to 
Sam Moore.  
 
Trim Trail 
Please remember that children should not be going on 
the trim trail at the end of the day. The main reason for 
this is to safeguard the children in the school as they 
are so near a busy main road.  
 
PTA AGM Meeting 
If you are able to attend the meeting it will be on 
Tuesday 13th September at 8.00pm at The Jolly 
Gardener.  
 
Piano Lessons 
There are four spaces available with Mrs Brecknock for 
year 2, 3 and 4 to have piano lessons, please contact 
the office for more information. 
 
 
 
 

What is happening in September 2016? 

Monday 12th Sept Foundation Class Meeting  

Tuesday 13th Sept Year 1 Class Meeting 

Tuesday 13th Sept PTA AGM Meeting  

Wednesday 14th Sept Year 2 Class Meeting 

Thursday 15th Sept Year 3 Class Meeting 

Friday  16th Sept Year 4 Class Meeting 

Friday 16th Sept Second hand uniform sale 
2.30pm 

Friday 23rd Sept  Mums and Dads into School 

Thursday 29th  Year 3 Road Safety Workshop 

Friday 30th Sept Foundation Maidenhead 
Advertiser class photo 

  

What is happening in October 2016? 

Wednesday 5th Oct PTA Meeting 8.00pm 

Monday 10th Oct Happy Bags 

Friday 14th October Halloween Disco 

  

  



 

Braywood Newsletter – September 2016 

‘From tiny acorns mighty oak trees grow, watered and nurtured by God’ 

 

 
 

CLUBS   

  
Monday Judo Years 1,2,3 & 4 3.15-4.15 
 Runs from 12/9 -12/12  
 French  Yr1,2,3 & 4 3.15-4.15 

 
Runs from 19/9 – 19/12 
 

 

Wednesday Chelsea Football   
 Years 1,2,3 & 4 3.15-4.15 
 Runs from 21/9 -23/11  
   
 Ballet Years 1&2 3.15-4.00 
 Ballet Years 3+ 4.00-4.45 
 Modern/Tap dance 2+         4.45-5.30 
 Runs from 14/9 – 07/12 
   
Thursday Sewing Years 1-4 3.20-4.35 
 Runs from 15/9 -24/11 
   
 Netball Years 3&4 3.15-4.15 
 Runs from 15/9 – 24/11 
   
Friday Active Gamerz 3.15-4.30 
 Yr1,2,3 & 4 
 Runs from 23/9 – 5/12 
  

 
 
The theme this term is ‘New Beginnings’ 
and the Christian values are Ambition and 
Determination.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs Susan Calvert 
 
 
 
 

 

 
SQUIRREL CLUB EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBER 

 For parents collecting their child late 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

07908-210463 


